COUNTY

'PHOTOS

WE ARE COMING TO TAKE YOUR PHOTOGRAPH!!

Dear Parent / Guardian

We shall be attending your school to take the children’s photographs on:
15 November 2019

A proof of each photograph taken will be sent home for you to view.

Full details on prices and how to purchase will be included with the proof photographs, there is no
money to be paid up front and no obligation to buy the photographs once they are taken.
We would encourage each family to have a photograph taken.

We would like to thank you in anticipation for your kind support and remind you that in supporting
us as a local and Irish enterprise you are helping to maintain local Irish jobs.

The County Photos Team




